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Puppy farming is complete animal cruelty. So much harm is inflicted on puppies, and/or the 
adult dogs as well. It makes absolutely no sense as to why puppy farming still exists, especially in 
NSW. 
 
Victoria and Western Australia have already banned the sale of puppies in pet stores and laws 
have been introduced to combat puppy farms and other states are soon to follow. Why has NSW 
not taken part in this? Sometimes it is a disgrace being a NSW resident knowing that puppy 
farms are supported in our state. This is disgraceful, inhumane, absolutely disgusting and 
unintelligible. 
 
Due to puppy farms being combated in VIC and WA, this has led to an increase in puppy farm 
applications in NSW, and it is disgraceful. END PUPPY FARMS. How is this not common 
sense? 
 
Breeders should have a limit on how many animals they should be able to keep, which can be 
part of combatting puppy farms. 
 
End puppy farms for good, there is absolutely no benefits from this. All animals in the farms are 
treated poorly, are harmed, abused, yet this is still legal in NSW. Disgraceful. 


